
04/11/2020 

MR ALLAN HIRD 
56 LADY DAVIDSON CIR 
FORESTVILLE NSW 2087 
ALLANGHIRD@GMAIL.COM 

RE: DA2020/1233 - 68 - 90 Evans Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

My parents in law live in the complex at Harbord Diggers. The addition of a public bowling 
green on what is private space dedicated to the residents oft he complex raises several 
concerns.

1. Loss of private space that is currently dedicated to gardens and private seating
2. Use of the bowling green by non residents will cause distress to the older residents of the 
complex who are already concerned about their privacy
3. The bowling green will directly overlook my parents-in-law unit which is situated on the lower 
ground floor. Members of the public will be looking directly into their apartment.
4. The area is currently a very quiet area for use by the residents. Turning the area into public 
space would completely change the tone of the complex for what is essentially a retirement 
community.
5. Having strangers continually walking around would not be secure
6. Noise from the bowling green will be excessive 
7. The bowling green has never been raised for comment with the residents.
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